
Subject: Clean-Up Event on October 1st
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 09/19/2016 02:41 PM
To: Cairo Rodriguez <cairo.rodriguez@lacity.org>, Mark Lee <mark.lee@hvkadc.org>

Hi Cairo,

I met with Mark Lee today from Happy Village. He said that they want to get involved with the clean-up, bring volunteers and promote the event in the Korea Daily news paper. Please contact 
Mark if you have any questions. 213-368-2679.

Mark: Attached is the flyer. 

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


